
The Department of Second Languages (Arabic) celebrated “National
Education Day”. A group of final year students visited Govt. High School
at Nampally a presentation was made to make them realise the significance of
education and motivated them to pursue higher education, how to avail scholarships
and serve in building the nation.
A quiz were conducted and distributed stationary kits to all the 10th grade
students.
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